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Welcome to the first school
newsletter of this academic year.
| hope you all enjoyed a
wonderful summer and managed
to be able to experience many of

the things we have missed over
the last year and a half. It has
been a super first week in school,
our children have been fantastic
and have quickly settled into
their new year groups. School
has been very calm and the
children really relished
being able to spend time at break
and lunchtime with their friends
in other classes. Whilst we are

have

still ensuring COVID controls are
in place such as regular hand
hygiene routines, school feels
much more normal than it did
last year.

‘Inspiring and flourishing
together’ is our new school strap
line and will soon be
accompanied with a brand new
school vision. | passionately
believe that our children should
be inspired by our school, staff

and curriculum to enable them to

flourish. | look forward to sharing
many examples of our children

flourishing in this newsletter and
on our social
media pages.

Kind regards

Mr G Hilton
Headteacher

Christian Values

Seven Christian values that are special to our school have been
allocated to each year group throughout school. Children will
spend time at the start of the new academic year learning
about their value, listening to Bible stories that link to the value
and examples of the value being demonstrated in modern life
in the UK and around the world.
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Reception - Friendship
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Year 1- Forgiveness
Year 2 - Joy QESPEC,

Year 3 - Respect

Year 4 - Hope
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Year 5 - Courage

Year 6 - Compassion

Our whole school School choir
Christian value
for this half term

is ‘Compassion’.

We are delighted that our
extremely successful
school choir run by Mrs
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Webb will restart after

school on Thursday next
week for children in KS2.

Absence Requests

Information about the
Young Voices event will be
distributed by Mrs Webb
to children attending the
first session.

Please remember to complete the
Absence Request Form (on the
school website under
correspondence / useful forms) if
you need to take your child out of
school during term time.

INSET days

Whole school attendance
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following dates:

Friday 12t November 2021

Monday 24t January 2022

School will be closed on the
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Inspirational individuals

All our classes are now named after an individual
that has inspired others. During the first week of
the new term children have been finding out all
about their individual and what they have done or
continue to still do to inspire.

]
Reception
Mrs Brooke - Sir Edmund Hillary

Mrs Dukes - Neil Armstrong

Year1
Mrs Ball - Queen Elizabeth Il
Mrs Langhorn/Mrs Moss - Sir David Attenborough

Year 2
Mrs Moss/Mrs Beaumont - Florence Nightingale

Mrs Gillespie - Captain Sir Tom Moore

Year 3
Miss Parkinson - David Walliams

Mrs Rowlands - Greta Thunberg

Year 4
Mrs McDonald - Rosa Parks

Miss Rehman - Muhammad Ali

Year5

Mr Wildgust - IS
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